

C.C. Lambert Elementary School

1151 San Juan Street Tustin, California 92780-4629

William Wingo, Principal / (714) 730-7457

March 23, 1998

Mrs. Almena Raven, President Almena International 28581 Breckenridge Drive Laguna Niguel, CA 92671

Dear Almena;

The Lambert School upper grade teachers and Technology Specialist are very pleased with the Almena keyboarding program that we have used since the school opened during 96-97. Students quickly learned the keyboard, then with practice increased their speed dramatically. We are using your system primarily with fourth and fifth graders, although many third grade students meet with success.

Your program for students has come a long way since I first began to use it when I was the principal of Beswick School. At that time the video was scripted primarily for adults, although certainly understandable for elementary aged students. You since have revised it for elementary aged pupils. We received excellent press coverage in the local newspapers, the Tustin Weekly and Tustin News. We also dazzled TV audiences as our students recently appeared on the Orange County News station.

So, I thank you for helping us promote Lambert School, but more importantly for giving our Latino students basic skills that will be used the rest of their lives. It truly is inspiring to observe our students as they learn keyboarding skills, then begin to use them within the classroom. I have observed an enthusiasm for technology, enhanced self-esteem and excitement for reading and writing as a result of your excellent keyboarding program.

Yours truly,

William Wingo, Principa